
 
 
Traffic Advisory Notice  
 
To facilitate the demolition of the National Stadium and the construction of the new 
Singapore Sports Hub; roads of Stadium Drive, Stadium Road and Stadium Slip Road will be 
closed from 30 Sep 2010. This is in addition to the closure of Car Park E at the Singapore 
Indoor Stadium (SIS) which is slated to re-open by the end of Jan 2011. 
 
To avoid delays, patrons are advised to use public transport.  

Getting to the Singapore Indoor Stadium  
 
For their convenience, patrons are strongly advised to travel by public transportation.  

The SIS is easily accessible via the Stadium MRT Station, the nearest Circle Line station 
within walking distance to SIS. By bus, patrons can ride on SBS Transit bus services 11 and 
16 (Buses will be diverted from the usual routes). 

Patrons who are driving can get to SIS via Mountbatten Road (Parking is available at Car 

Park E with a fee of $6 per entry) while commuters arriving via taxis are advised to alight at 

the taxi stand located at Car Park F.  

 For more information, please visit www.sportshub.com.sg.    

 

 

http://www.sportshub.com.sg/

